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Domestic Violence Awareness Month Proclamation 
  

 
Domestic violence is a very real problem in Iredell County.  Even though many strides 
have been made to prevent this terrible crime and decrease the number of people living 
with domestic violence, there is still much to do. 
 

The problem of domestic violence affects all citizens of Iredell County, North Carolina, 
crossing all social, racial, religious, ethnic, geographic and economic groups; it is 
devastating to our society as a whole, but especially to the victims and their children.  
It is the number one reason women and children become homeless in the U.S. 
 

Iredell County is fortunate to have an agency and a shelter dedicated to helping women 
who are suffer from physical, emotional, sexual, psychological and economical control 
and/or abuse.  My Sister’s House, a program of Fifth Street Ministries, has provided 
shelter, counseling, legal advocacy and hope to hundreds of women seeking help.  This 
agency has an excellent working relationship with the governments of Mooresville, 
Statesville and Troutman, and their respective police departments.  My Sister’s House 
has formed important partnerships among criminal justice agencies, healthcare 
providers, and professional and victim services to assist victims of domestic violence 
and their families. 
 

But there is more that needs to be done.  We need to work closer to raise awareness 
about domestic violence and the resources available to victims.  More education about 
appropriate behaviors is needed for both the perpetrators and the victims.  Iredell 
County citizens need to assume responsibility for helping people who show symptoms of 
abuse. 
 

Therefore, we, Mayor Miles Atkins, Mayor Constantine H. Kutteh and Mayor Elbert 
Richardson, are pledging our support to do a better job of educating, connecting and 
inspiring this community to end violence against women in Iredell County.  Not only do 
we proclaim October 2012 as Domestic Violence Awareness Month, but we also urge all 
citizens to join us in working together every day throughout the year. 
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